
 

Hello Ladies, 

I cannot believe that we have made it to December.  I want to thank each of you for sticking with me while 

things have been on and off this year.  I have loved being your President this year, and look forward to when we 

get together.  I hope that we can get together soon to sew, and get back to the way 

things used to be.  With that, I have been debating back and forth about if we should 

have a meeting in person or by Zoom.  Right now, I still do not know.  I am really hoping 

that we can all meet together.   I will plan that we will meet in person.  Then, I will let 

you all know when guild gets closer.  If we cannot meet in person, we will meet with a 

Zoom meeting. I will email you the information to log on, if we have to go that route.  

Right now, let’s plan to have the meeting for December.  We are going to do a 

Christmas ornament exchange.  Bring a handmade or store-bought ornament wrapped.   

Also bring your #6 UFO project for all those that are 

participating in our UFO Challenge.  We will a drawing for the                leftover 

from the projects not finished.  For every project that you did finish your 

name will be put into the drawing.  Bring your sew-n-tell items to share. 

I hope everyone has a nice holiday.  See you soon. 

Tamara 

Hot Chocolate Chip Cookies      Kimberbell via Tamara Ellis 
 
Ingredients 
2 sticks salted butter, softened 
1 cup white sugar 
2/3 cup brown sugar, lightly packed 
2 whole large eggs 
1 tsp. pure vanilla 
3 1/4 cups all-purpose flour 
4 (1 oz) pkgs. hot chocolate mix (NOT sugar free) 
1 tsp. salt 
1 1/4 tsp. baking soda 
1 cup each: white chocolate chips, milk chocolate chips, and semi-sweet chocolate chips 
 
Directions 
Heat oven to 350 degrees. In large mixing bowl, cream together butter, white sugar, and brown sugar until 
smooth. Beat in eggs and vanilla and mix thoroughly. 
 
In a separate bowl, whisk together flour, hot chocolate mix, salt, and baking soda. Add flour mixture to 
creamed mixture in 3-4 parts, making sure all is incorporated. Fold in chips. Chill dough for an hour or so. 
Using a 1/4 measuring cup, scoop dough onto baking sheets lined with parchment paper. Bake for 9-11 
minutes or until edges are golden brown. Let cool for 5 minutes before removing from pan. 



The Utah Quilt Guild is thinking about having an online spring quilt show, with 

classes, next year.  They are also still planning on having Quilt Fest in September, 

in Layton.  Right now, the leaders are working out the details on these two 

events and will notify everyone when they are finalized. 

A quilt show is also in the planning stages to be put on by Quilts on the Corner, in 
Sandy.  This will be held in May, along with many classes.  As soon as I have 

information, I will pass it on.  At least we might have somethings to look forward to next year.   
 
Most of the guilds around the state are not having their monthly meetings because of Covid, but 
quilters seem to be getting a lot of sewing done. 
 

Barb Murdock 
 
 

 

 

 


